
 

 

 

 

 

November 18, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
His Worship the Mayor 
    and Members of Council 
 
Re: Association of Municipalities of Ontario – Long-Term Care and Age-Friendly 

Communities Task Force 
 
 
The Corporate Services Committee has recommended to Council that my request for 
reimbursement for expenses incurred to attend the 2015/2016 Association of Municipalities of 
Ontario’s Long-Term Care and Age-Friendly Communities Task Force meetings, outside of my 
annual expense allocation, BE APPROVED subject to my providing further detail as to the 
meeting dates and locations, to the Municipal Council. 
 
I can advise that there will be two (2) to four (4) meetings of the Task Force, to be held at the call 
of the Chair, in Toronto. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Virginia Ridley 
Councillor, Ward 10 


